
Reference: 2025-051 
  
Thank you for your email in which you requested the following information under the Freedom 
of Information Act 2000 (FOIA):  
 
How many suspected frauds have been reported to the SFO since 2017. 
 
Response 
 
I can confirm that the SFO does hold the information you have requested. We have received 
8655 reports where allegations of fraud have been made. 
  




